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Papa Joe’s is asking for 3 licenses from the city’s remaining quota of 6 available Class C 
licenses.  The requests being made are for Papa Joe’s and Curtis Properties.  The application 
paperwork indicates that in the future they would have co-licensees and would amend the 
licenses at that time.  The site is not yet under construction as there are site plan issues to be 
resolved. 
 
City Council placed a moratorium on issuing new licenses from the quota in 2003.  That 
moratorium expired at the end of the year.  Council was recommending that businesses interested 
in obtaining Class C licenses should perhaps seek to purchase and transfer a license that is 
currently held in escrow.  The city has several businesses that have placed their licenses in 
escrow; at this time there are 6 in escrow.  Should this be the direction to take for the requests 
from Papa Joe’s?  If granted as applied for, the city’s quota would be reduced to 3 available 
Class C licenses through the 2010 census report.  Your thoughts? 
 
 


